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The meeting for Monday, June 1, 2020, has been cancelled.

In an abundance of caution and to slow the spread of coronavirus 

(COVID-19), the City of Santa Rosa has postponed many non-essential 

meetings until further notice. This includes the postponement of the Art 

in Public Places Committee. We appreciate your patience and 

willingness to protect the health and wellness of our community. If you 

have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact Eileen 

Cleary, (707) 543-3227, ecleary@srcity.org.

 

Please note that while some non-essential City services and meetings 

are suspended, response times may be delayed as a result of staff 

dedicating their time to prevention efforts. For a list of services that are 

available online or over-the-phone, please visit srcity.org/service finder. 

For the latest updates on the coronavirus, please visit 

srcity.org/PreventTheSpread.


